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A Letter from Principal Wardle

Dear BGHS Parents,

As we enter the final quarter of 
the 2023-2024 school year, I’m 
pleased to inform you about some 

significant developments and upgrades to our school’s 
facilities, to begin this spring. 
                                                                                  
Approved North Shelf Drive Facilities Improvements

We’re embarking on a comprehensive facilities im-
provement project that marks a significant step for-
ward for our campus. Phase 1 of this project will bring 
about substantial changes to our athletic and extracur-
ricular offerings. Key highlights include the construc-
tion of a new softball field and an expansive artificial 
turf facility designed to accommodate various sports 
such as soccer, football, lacrosse, and Girls Flag 
Football. Additionally, this facility will provide space 
for daily Physical Education classes, Band rehearsals, 
Dance Team practices, and other activities.

In addition to these enhancements, we’re introducing 
brand-new tennis courts with improved viewing areas. 
A ticket booth, concessions area, and toilet facilities 
will also be a part of this project.  

Construction is scheduled to commence in late May, 
with an anticipated completion date of November 
2024. We’re working diligently to ensure minimal 
disruptions to our academic and extracurricular 
programs throughout this process, ensuring a smooth 
transition for all involved.     

As we embark on this journey of transformation, I want 
to express my sincere appreciation for your continued 
support and cooperation. Together, we’re shaping a 
future filled with opportunities for our students. 

BG Belong,
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Y0F5iZpQStR_qRv17cfjdyr4L_T5_lYo/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XsOgMsW88_YegKhZPGtGo3VENbb-BH1h/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XtyLpGcVQjsM6cg5-zT_ZgtvErcO2YDa/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XyGOG3dPLqCPJR-7GAGX0hpQInqGnlSd/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Y6I5nqk0BSwiMEkyW6ljmYQKfaEqTLt1/view?usp=sharing
https://www.d214.org/Page/4206
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XzNPui7ZYwdZdDPYF-wJIuRh_NO43wK9/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XqfR3f73II2Hp67Tv2Uw696v4lYkjILB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XrQJSkIlShO9hWaKJvCszCVh773vJnHp/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XrGhv_Za3KmFcOfcP_g8hjC9IIpcM2Zt/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Y1-cMnKJYzrTyfQJ5EipuJAgDE9_HL5d/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XzIkNvGyJUT3h3xYiOYgPhL0PlnVVUKK/view?usp=sharing
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